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                            28.2.18 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Just to repeat for anyone that missed the e-mail of our school newsletter yesterday, the 
school will be open this week despite the cold temperatures.  As stated yesterday, parents 
should always assume the school is open unless explicitly informed otherwise.  In the 
event of the school being closed in the future (and this is extremely unlikely), a message to 
that effect would appear on the school website as soon as the decision was taken. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr O’Brien 
Head Teacher 
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